Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, July 1, 2019 3:01 PM

To: ‘Kathy Purvis'

Cc: ‘Barnhill, Amy D."; 'Cliff Brunson'; 'Ken Swinney'; ‘Jennifer Gilkey'; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Venegas,
Victoria, EMNRD; rmann@slo.state.nm.us

Subject: Closure Approval - Chevron - Hayhurst NM Frac Pad 6 - (2RP-5046) 9-15-2018

Attachments: Closure Approval - Chevron - HH NM Frac Pad 6 - (2RP-5046) 7.1.19.pdf

Kathy,

We have received your closure report and final C-141 for 2RP-5046 Hayhurst NM Frac Pad 6, thank you. This closure is
approved.

Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Regards,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 840-5963
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or
local laws and/or regulations.

From: Kathy Purvis <kathy@bbcinternational.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2019 10:19 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>;
Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; rmann@slo.state.nm.us

Cc: 'Barnhill, Amy D."' <ABarnhill@chevron.com>; 'Cliff Brunson' <cbrunson@bbcinternational.com>; 'Ken Swinney'
<kswinney@bbcinternational.com>; 'Jennifer Gilkey' <jgilkey@bbcinternational.com>

Subject: [EXT] Chevron, Closure report, HH NM Frac Pad 6, 2RP-5046

Attached is a closure report for a leak that occurred at the HH NM Frac Pad 6 on 9/15/18 in Eddy County, NM. Closure
approval via email is greatly appreciated.

Kathy Purvis
BBC International, Inc.
1324 W. Marland Blvd.



Hobbs, NM 88240

Business: (575) 397-6388
Cell: (575) 441-8619
kathy@bbcinternational.com




